
22010 76th Ave S., Kent, WA 98032 

December 15, 2023 

Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: 2024 Disposal Increase – G60 - Kent-Meridian Disposal Company (dba Kent Meridian Disposal, 
Republic Services of Kent, and Allied Waste Services of Kent) 

Dear Ms. Hunter, 

Enclosed please find supporting documentation for the yard waste disposal increase submitted on 
December 12, 2023.  This is the notice provided by Cedar Grove to the company indicating the 
disposal rate will increase on January 1, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (206) 225-6967. 

Sincerely, 

Maria Easley 
Market Analyst 
Republic Services  
MEasley@republicservices.com 
p. (206) 225-6967
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